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03 March 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Safeguarding Roadshow 

There have recently been increasing concerns brought to our attention relating to safeguarding 

concerns across Newham, which may directly affect both our male and female students. This is a risk 

of our students being exposed to serious harm through Criminal Exploitation – CE, Child Sexual 

Exploitation – CSE and County Lines.   Together with the Youth Charter and local partner agencies we 

are hosting an information session to help inform parents and carers regarding the support and 

information which is available.  

You are invited to attend Newham PRU’s Safeguarding Roadshow Event on: 

Date: Thursday 12th March 2020   

Time: 15:30 to 18:00  

Venue: London Stadium Learning, Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park, London E20 2ST  

The aim of this event is to share the signs to be aware of, and what agencies are doing to mitigate this 

phenomenon.  

Our guest speaker, Geoff Thompson MBE FRSA DL – Founder and Chair of ’Youth Charter’ a UK based 

international charity and United Nations Non-Governmental Organisation will be discussing the Social 

Coach Leadership Programme, which has been designed to assist parents and community leaders to 

build and strengthen relationships of trust, confidence and respect with our young people.  

There will also be a number of agencies providing information and guidance around CSE, CE and 

County Lines, where you will have the opportunity to ask questions throughout and/or speak to the 

professionals at the end of the presentation.  The Safeguarding Team from New Directions PRU and 

Tunmarsh School will be available throughout term time to speak with you, if you have any specific 

concerns relating to these matters, however, if you feel your child may be at risk from these issues 

right now, please contact the police directly.   

It is important that at least one member of your family attend this event, so that you are able to 

identify and be aware of how you can better support and keep your sons / daughters or those in your 

care safe.  

Kindly rsvp your attendance to cecile.palmer@newdirections.newham.sch.uk or call 07912787127 

Refreshments will be provided. 

Kind regards  

Cecile Palmer 

Safeguarding, Attendance and Welfare Officer – New Directions PRU 

 

Our school values: Respect,   Enjoyment of Learning, Progress, Responsibility 
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Kirsten Macleod    Laura O’Donnell  Irvin Walters 

Head of Newham PRU’s Safeguarding Manager     Head of New Directions PRU/RIET 

 

 

 

 

 

Newham PRU’s Safeguarding Roadshow Event - 12th March 2020 

Agenda 

15:00  Tea/Coffee - sign in 

    

15:30  Geoff Thompson MBE FRSA DL   Youth Charter 

16:00  Bruce / Paul / Mo /Andy   Op ANZEN  

16:20  Michelle / Samuel / Damien County Lines YOS – Youth Offending Services 

16:40  Tim Collins      Rescue and Response/Abianda 

17: 00  Paul Dayes     E-Gangs 

17:20  Jeffrey Williams-Baah   The Stride Project 

17:40  Kirsten Macleod     Head of Newham PRU’s 

17:55   Geoff Thompson MBE FRSA DL  Closing Remarks 

 

Tea and coffee will be provided. 

Thank you very much for attending. 

Kindly leave your contact details if you would like to be informed of further safeguarding events 

and Parent Engagement Groups – PEG that would be of interest to you and your child.  

cecile.palmer@newdirections.newham.sch.uk 

 

 

NEWHAM PRUs 

Tunmarsh School, New Directions PRU, RIET 

DDI: 020 7504 0530: Ext: 101  
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How to get to London Stadium Learning from Stratford – 20 min walk.  

When exiting the Stratford Station follow the signs to the Olympic 

Stadium.   

Walk to the stadium past the Aquatics Centre. Cross the Bridge and turn to the left towards Gate E.  

 

Walk towards the Stadium Store and the Ticket offices.  

 

To the left side of the store (before you get to Gate E) you will see the Community 

Marathon Track to your right. Please use the stairs to get down into the car park beside it.  

 

Walk right towards the Club House entrance seen above. Press the doorbell for entry. If you get 

lost, call us on 020 8522 6128/7.  

Another route from Pudding Mill lane DLR is quicker. You turn left out of the station, take a right 

along the Loop Road and then go up the stairs to Gate E (with track on the right). Follow 

directions above past the WHU Store.  


